
State of Florida 

DATE: November 26, 2001 
TO: 
FROM: Patricia Brady, Division of Regulatory Oversight e 
RE: 

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
I3 

Docket No. 011402-WU - Notice of abandonment of water services in Marion 
County by Silver City Utilities. 

Please add to the docket file the attached facsimile letter dated November 15, 2001, 
from Thomas A. Cloud, Esq., representing Marion County, Florida, to Patricia Brady of 
Commission staff. The letter indicates that, at this time, the Board of County 
Commissioners does not intend to take over the water system. 
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WW#T€R'S DIRECT DIAL 

407-244-5624 

November 15,2001 

VIA FACSIMILE 850-413-8687 
Patricia Brady 
Florida Public SeMce Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
-fakthassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Silver City Utilities 

Dear Pat: 

Permit me to introduce myself, I am Water and Wastewater Utilities Counsel to Marion 
County, Florida, The County forwarded to me your communicadon to Gordon Johnston, the 
Marian County Attorney, regarding Silver City's utility. There swms to be some confusion as to 
whether or not Silver City Utilities is in fact a "utility." While the enclosed letter from David Small 
lists a number in the RE of the letter (WU362"), the letter goes on to state that  "we again 
reiterate that  the Utility has never received any revenue from its customers at any time and also 
has never had a rate case done," There is some reference in a 1999 letter to having a 
certificate, but again based on the description in the  letter, it does not appear that Silver City is 
in fact a "utility." If not, that means that they are not entitled to take advantage of the 
abandonment statute under Section 367.1 65, Florida Statutes. This is because the statute only 
a p p I i es to "uti I i t i es . 

At this time, the Soard of County Commissioners ha3 no intention of taking over this 
water system. 1 will call you today to see if we can get to the bottom of this mess. 

Sincerely yours, 
n 

hamas A. Claud, Esquire 

GRAY, HARRIS & ROBINSON, P. . 3' TAC/jg 
Enclosure 
cc: Janet Tutt (via fax 352-620-3344) 

Gordon Johnston (via fax 352-620-3790) 

CLCmHON; LAK LLA N 0 h t LUQ U R N E 
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355 Princes strett, 
Kincardine, Ontari~. 
Canada NZZ2T7 

October 24,2001- 

Division of Commission Clerk and F i s d  SerV ice~ ,  
Florida Public Service Co"i~Si~ln, 
2540 Shunad Oak Boulevard, 
Tdlahasee, Florida 323994850 

Dear sirs: 

We f d  that the hxameuwnus rrssocidon has bten 
respon~biliv for the water system. We ue sorry h t  B more amicable c0ndlusio-a could 
not be reached to this problem. W e  trust ttm you wiu give this your utmost 
consideration+ We can be reached at the; above-noted address or by tdephone at 519-3963 
2350 or 519-396-2658. 

ample time ta a S m e  fi.14 

DiwidL. S d  
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